
 

From the Pastor                                           April 26, 2020 
 

 Psalm 71 has been referred to as 
the Psalm for “old age”...Cast me not off 
in time of old age; forsake me not when 
my strength faileth...verse 5.  Now also 
when I am old and grayheaded, O God, 
forsake me not; until I have shewed thy 

strength unto this generation, and thy power to every one 
that is to come (verse 74).   
 Instead of complaining about our aches and pains 
we should praise HIM more and more (verse 14). Every-
thing is not going our way; trouble and trials are every-
where. Thus, we should PRAISE HIM more and more!  
Psalm 115:164 records David’s conclusion that he would 
praise the Lord seven times a day. 
 During these trying times may each of us, on pur-
pose,  PRAISE HIM!  PRAISE HIM!  PRAISE HIM!  May we 
serve our generation by the will of God and then sleep 
with our fathers (Acts 13:36). 
 

 
 

Our GUEST PREACHER today and tonight is 
Evangelist Scott Pauley.  The topic for both 
services is “Dwelling in the Secret Place of 
the most High” based upon Psalm 51.  The 

sermons were previously recorded at                   
Cranberry Baptist Church. 

 

 
 

Beginning THIS COMING SATURDAY we will be 
live streaming a children’s church service at 

10:00!  We hope all of our FAITH KIDS will join 
us each and every Saturday morning at 10:00 at 

faithkannapolis.com.  We’ll be looking for YOU online! 

 

 

 



 

There will be a DEACONS MEETING this coming 
Tuesday evening at 6:30 in the auditorium.  This is 
very important as we pray and plan for the day that 

the church family can meet together again. 
  

We are still under restrictions, but hopefully in a few weeks a 
gradual transition will begin.  We certainly realize that church 

is ESSENTIAL.  We are so thankful for our people who are       
meeting the challenge in their respective situations.   

WE ARE THE CHURCH TRIUMPHANT!   
WE ARE MARCHING TO ZION! 

 

 
 

REMINDER:  Faith Kids Sunday School is 
online every Sunday morning at 5:30.  Also, 

our RU revival continues on live stream every 
weeknight at 7:00.  The Friday RU meeting,         

as well as RU Sunday School, are online at the normal times. 
 

 
 

NOTE FOR PARENTS of our 3rd-6th graders:  
Gospel Light camp weeks for this summer 

have been canceled due to uncertainty of the 
corona virus.  Please mark this change                        

on your calendar.  

 
 

 
 
 
LADIES!   Please make plans 
to join us for our 21st Ladies 
Retreat on September 14-15 

this fall!  Mark your calendars!  
Our theme is “Flourish!” 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   6,948.00 
Faith Promise .................        870.00 
Missions ...........................        195.00 
Friends of Faith ..............        345.00 
Building Fund .................          60.00 
Miscellaneous..................          80.00                                                                                                                                              
 
 
 
 
 

TOTAL ........................... $  8,498.00 


